Share Your Feedback About Bus Lanes on Rainier Ave S

October 2022





PROJECT DESCRIPTION

The Seattle Department of Transportation and King County Metro are evaluating options to extend the bus lanes on Rainier Ave S from S Grand St to S Walden St.

We are evaluating 2 options to extend the bus lanes on Rainier Ave S further north between S Grand St and S Walden St. This change could save people riding the bus about 5 minutes on weekday mornings.

Both options remove a lane for people driving and turn it into a bus lane. The second option removes the center turn lane for 5 blocks between S Grand St and S College St and keeps 2 lanes for people driving.

SHARE YOUR FEEDBACK

Please tell us which option you prefer, how you travel on Rainier Ave S, and how we can improve your experience riding the bus.

Take the survey by **November 13. Scan the QR code** or visit our webpage.

Join us for an online meeting October 25 from 5:30 – 7:00 PM. We'll share information about the 2 options and answer your questions.

Visit our webpage for more information and sign up for email updates to stay informed on the project.



PROJECT CONTACT:

Phone: (206) 257 -2201

Email: transitlanes@seattle.gov

Webpage: seattle.gov/transportation/rainier-ave-s-bus-only-lane

